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Photo Jacqueline Ramseyer/Bay Area News Group/Feb. 17, 2016 Hwy 87 overcrossing the leads to the corner of The Dalles and
Bernardo Avenues in Sunnyvale. Bernardo Avenue is currently a two-way street but studies are being made to possibly reconfigure
Bernardo between The Dalles and Astoria Drive to either a one-way street or remove on-street parking to accommodate a
bike/pedestrian path as part of the Stevens Creek Trail.
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